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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the 
Fort Lauderdale City Commission 

 
FROM: Patrick Reilly, CPA, City Auditor 

 
DATE: August 19, 2025 

 
TITLE: Review of the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 - (Commission 

Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
We performed a Review of the FY 2026 Proposed Budget and FY 2026 – 2030 Community 
Investment Plan. 

 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Memo 24/25-11 Review of the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 
Exhibit 2 – Management Responses – Provided by City Manager 

 

 
Prepared by: Marco Hausy, Senior Audit Manager, City Auditor’s Office  

Charter Officer: Patrick Reilly, CPA, City Auditor  
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